
The MetroHealth System Board of Trustees 
 

 
Notice of Change in Location for Committee Meeting 

 
The MetroHealth System Board of Trustees is issuing this notice for a change in the 
location of the Executive Committee meeting scheduled for February 12, 2025.  
 
The meeting will be held virtually and the virtual link for the meeting will be posted at: 
 

February 2025 Meetings | The MetroHealth System 
 

 
 

 
 

https://www.metrohealth.org/about-us/board-and-governance/meetings/02-2025
https://www.metrohealth.org/about-us/board-and-governance/meetings/02-2025

